Manager
Standard Services Limited
New Delhi
15th March, 2005.


Dear Mr. Kumar,


I would like to place on record my sincere appreciation of the way you have conducted business with us. It is very rare to find such high standards of sincerity and trust-worthiness in the world of business today.
It would be our pleasure to do business with you in the future too and I earnestly wish you the very best for a great future.


With best wishes,


Sincerely,

Ajay Singh

